From: Nick Leske

To: E.J. Moberg

Subject: RE: 2025 funding request from City of Marshall
Date: Monday, July 15, 2024 9:15:51 AM
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Good Morning E.J.,

We do not have a vehicle set to be replaced for our Marshall service area in 2025. Looks like at least
one will qualify for 2026.

Thanks

Nick Leske
Transportation Director, UCAP

From: E.J. Moberg <E.J.Moberg@ci.marshall.mn.us>
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2024 8:00 AM

To: Nick Leske <Nick.Leske@unitedcapmn.org>

Subject: FW: 2025 funding request from City of Marshall

Good morning, Nick,

Please provide me information for UCAP’s 2025 request for funding [bus purchase(s)].

Does UCAP intend to present the request at the Council work session on Tuesday, July 23rd?
If so, | have a slot available from 4:15 to 4:25 (or so). Would that work?

Thank you,
E.J.

From: E.J. Moberg

Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 12:48 PM

To: Nick Leske <Nick.Leske@unitedcapmn.org>
Subject: 2025 funding request from City of Marshall

Good afternoon,

The City of Marshall is beginning the budget process for 2025. If the United Community Action
Partnership is interested in submitting a request for funding from the City, please provide me the
requested amount no later than Friday, July 12th along with your most recent year-end financial
statement/summary.

If funding is requested from the City for 2025, you will be asked to present the request to the City
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Council at a work session on Tuesday, July 23rd starting at 4:00 pm.
Please contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you,
EJ.

- E.J. Moberg, CPA

Director of Administrative Services | City of Marshall
344 West Main St. | Marshall, MN

P: 507-337-6160

www.ci.marshall.mn.us
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